Briony Appletree

From: Licensing & Alcohol Harm Reduction Team Mailbox
-

Sent: 21 September 2021 12:33

To: Licensing

Cc: Cohen, Robert (2849)

Subject: RE: Review of Statement of Principles - Gambling Act 2005

Categories: Briony

Afternoon

Hampshire Constabulary have no issues with venues in Winchester City Council that operate with the benefit of the
Gambling Act 2005 and as such offer no comment to the proposed Statement of Principles.

Regards

PC 2903 Brian Swallow

Licensing Officer

Licensing and Alcohol Harm Reduction Team
Bishops Waltham Police Station

Hoe Road

Hampshire

S032 1DS

i, -
Ext:
JYppp—

Licensing HomePage

National Pubwatch South East Representitive

NATIONAL

brian.swallow @nationalpubwatch.org.uk

P
: WATCH

stronger together




Briony Appletree

From: Hambledon PC <

Sent: 24 September 2021 12:56

To: Licensing

Subject: Re: Review of Statement of Principles - Gambling Act 2005
Categories: Briony

Good afternoon,
Hambledon PC supports the revised SoP and the changes it incorporates.
B/w

Joanna

Joanna Tester (Mrs)

Clerk, Hambledon PC

|

Please note that my working hours are as follows:

Monday - 11.15am to 2.15pm

Tuesday - 9.30am to 2.15pm

Thursday - 10am to 2.15pm

A further three hours worked flexibly throughout the week.

o



Briony Appletree

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Categories:

Dear Ms Appletree,

Belinda Baker, Clerk to Headbourne Worthy Parish Council
< >

13 October 2021 11:35

Licensing

RE: Review of Statement of Principles - Gambling Act 2005

Briony

Headbourne Worthy Council reviewed WCC licensing statement of principles at a meeting of the Council held on
Monday 11" October. The Council had no comment to make on WCC proposals.

Best Regards

Belinda Baker

Clerk to Headbourne Worthy Parish Council

Headbourne Worthy Parish Council only collects and uses personal information when it is necessary to deliver
council services and to carry out associated legitimate business purposes, such as business administration and

financial control.



